
P e t e r b o r o u g h  C a t h e d r a l  

P e t e r b o r o u g h  C a t h e d r a l  

 An opportunity for GIRLS AND BOYS IN SCHOOL YEAR 2 

to experience singing in Peterborough Cathedral Choir 

Saturday 21st September 2013 

To book a place telephone 01733 355318 01733 355318 or 
Email: penny.wood@peterboroughpenny.wood@peterborough--cathedral.org.ukcathedral.org.uk  
by Thursday 19th September 2013. 

 THE DAY WILL INCLUDE: 
 

 musical activities  
 meeting and singing 

with current  
       choristers 
 tour of the Cathedral 
 singing a short service 

in the Cathedral at 
12.30pm which       
parents and visitors 
are invited  to attend 

 


